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		Local news
Good afternoon to you all and we hope that you are well? We have only a short email for you as we understand many of you will be extremely busy at this time of year and will be sending out a more informative E-Newsletter in the New Year which will include details and moving forward from our Conference. As always, if you have anything you would like to share in our E-Letters, please do not hesitate to let us know.
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Second Tier Advice for Frontline Workers on Migrant Issues
We have some very welcome news for frontline workers who don't have direct access to specialist advice on issues relating to migrancy.  Our London based Frontline Network Partners Praxis Community Projects are now able to provide telephone advice for any frontline worker assisting migrants who are homeless or at risk of homelessness.  The phone line will operate every Wednesday from 1:30pm to 4pm on 020 7749 7608. Offering advice on immigration, destitution and homelessness.  Unfortunately they cannot take on cases. 


 
BW&F Frontline Network Universal Credit Forum: Proposed Dates


Some of you have been enquiring about when our next Universal Credit Forum will be. As you may understand, most of our time has been taken up on our Annual Conference, however we will be looking at reconvening in the New Year. We have a few dates for you if you click on this survey with the opportunity for you to suggest any speakers (or yourself) to share a brief presentation followed by a Q&A at the opening of our meeting. Please could you take 1 minute to complete and we will confirm the date with you by Monday 23rd Dec.

  
Frontline Worker Survey 2019

Thank you to everyone who took the time out of their busy schedule to complete the Frontline Worker Survey 2019. This year 1433 frontline workers responded, 201 of which were from the North-West. We look forward to getting the results to you all in Spring 2020. In the meantime you can read the executive summary from our Frontline Worker 2018 survey here and the full report here.


This only leaves for us to say thank every single one of you for your contributions and support with Frontline Network. We hope you have a very Happy Christmas time and we look forward to seeing you in 2020!  
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